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Friday 23rd May  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

REMINDER – Year 3 trip to Wisley Gardens  

Wednesday 4th June 

It is almost here! On the first Wednesday back, we will be on our trip to Wisley Gardens. Please see 

below for key information: 

 

Timings for the day: 

On the day, the classroom doors will open at 8:30am to enable us to board the coach at 8:50am and 

leave by 9am. We intend to be back by the end of the school day, although this is traffic dependent. 

Further details regarding the trip will follow, once we know what the weather will be like.  

 

Uniform and what to bring: 

Children will need to come to school wearing their school t-shirt and jumper. They should also wear 

trainers and jogging bottoms/ leggings for comfort as the trip will involve lots of walking. In addition, 

children should bring their lunch box and water bottle. The weather is forecasted to be warm so 

please ensure you apply sun cream before sending your child in.  

 

Consent: 

Thank you to all those parents who have already given permission by making payment on Arbor. Please 

ensure, if you have not done so already, that consent has been given on Arbor as soon as possible. The 

cost of the trip is £11.50. 

 

These educational opportunities are invaluable to bring the topics alive for the children and this will 

contribute greatly towards the children’s learning and enthuse the children for the rest of this year. 

Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in 

advance for your support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will 

be happy to support you. This is an exciting opportunity that we hope every child will enjoy.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss L Coombs 

Year Leader 

 


